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DEC 7 @

Docket No. 030-08957 License No. 37-15350-01

Suburban General Hospital
ATTN: Edward Kennerdell

Vice President
S. Jackson Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 030-08957/90-01

This refers to your letter dated October 17, 1990, in response to our letter
dated October 3, 1990.

After review of your letter, it has been found that more information is
necessary. Your letter adequately details what corrective actions you have
taken and the results achieved, however, the letter does not contsin information
as to what actions you have taken to prevent a recurrence of the prchlem nor
the date when you achieved full compliance. Please provide this infuraation
within 20 days of the receipt of this letter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ori$nal Signed Dy:
Mohamed M. Shanbaky

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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